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July 7, 2014

Larry Merten
7223 Hoosier Creek Rd
Burlington, WI 53105

SUBJECT: Satisfaction of Notice of Discharge for Wastewater Discharge

Dear Mr. Merten:

The Department issued a Notice of Discharge on April 4", 2013 for a Category Il discharge that
caused contamination of groundwater. The probable source of contamination originated from a field,
located at T 2-3N R19E N1/2 Section 10, which received manure from your farm.

On June 16, 2014, the Department received notification from the Racine County Soil and Water
Conservation Department that all actions set forth in the NOD have been satisfied. At this time, with
the completion of the required actions, the Department deems the concerns listed in the April
4™ 2013 Notice of Discharge satisfied.

Please note that any future discharge to Waters of the State will be violation of Chapter NR 243,
Wisconsin Administrative Code, and additional actions will be required of the landowner regardless of
whether cost-share funding is made available.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any additional questions or concerns, please
contact me (414) 263-8498 or michael.carrillo@wisconsin.gov.

Sincerely,
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Michael Carrillo
Agricultural Runoff Management Specialist
Southeast Region

cc: Chad Sampson - Racine County LWCD
Amy Callis — DNR
File
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